
  

 

 

 

 

Homecraft 

 

Started as a remodeling company in 1974, Homecraft  Building was transformed 
in the late 1980’s to a company that specializes in storage sheds.  The company 
originally started in Old Town Saginaw and moved to Thomas Township in 2003 
because it was a good area for business with friendly people. 

Homecraft is located at 10255 Gratiot Road and is a licensed builder with three 
employees specializing in high quality work and competitive prices on storage 
sheds, decks and garages.   

Hours are seasonal, Spring, Summer and Fall from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  You can 
contact Homecraft by calling 781-0617.  Or visit their website at 
www.homecraftbuilding.com. 


